
 

From: Amylou Wilson [mailto:hattiemcneil@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2014 3:36 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Improved notification requirements for Reg. 6 

 

Subject:  Improved notification requirements for Regulation 6 

  

I am writing to the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality to request 

that all public notice requirements specified in section 6.207 be issued NO 

MORE THAN 30 DAYS PRIOR to submission of the Notice of Intent. 

Additionally, the Arkansas Department of Health should be included on the list 

of entities requiring notice. 

  

I am further stating that I submitted these comments on July 27, 2014, to the 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality via email to this address: 

reg-comment@adeq.state.ar.us and that I expect these comments to be made a 

part of the official record.  

  

Thank you.  

  

Amy Wilson 

1833 E. Applebury Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

hattiemcneil@hotmail.com 
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